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21st June 2023 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Ovando Carter, London Parkour Project 
 
Prior to working with us on a regular basis Ovando and his team ran parkour session 
as part of our schools 2018 and 2019 summer fairs, as well as school performances 
in 2019. Moreover, in September 2020 (during the lockdown), he provided a primary 
parkour pick up service to help parents who required wrap around care.  
 
Ovando started running an after school club at St Bartholomew’s at the beginning of 
January 2022. The club proved very popular prompting Ovando to increase his 
provision to two clubs which he has continued to run ever since.  Each club has 
approximately 20 children taken from all year groups.  Both clubs fill quickly and are 
well attended. 
 
Ovando and his team have also provided free Parkour lessons for children in Years 
1, 2 and 6 which were thoroughly enjoyed by both children and staff. 
 
I have found all members of the London Parkour Project team to be extremely 
professional, reliable and responsive to requests and all feedback received regarding 
our Parkour clubs has been very positive.  Ovando is well known and well liked by 
staff, parents and children. We therefore hope to have the London Parkour Project 
continue to be part of our enrichment programme for years to come. 
 
I would have no hesitation in recommending Ovando. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Caroline Washbourne 
Administrative Officer 


